
 
 
 
 

Dear Corona del Sol Sponsor,   
 
The Corona del Sol High School Touchdown Club would like to ask 
for your support for the upcoming Fall 2025 football season. The 
CdS football team is entering their first year under our new Head 
Coach, Eric Lauer. Behind Coach Lauer’s tremendous track record 
of success and a talented group of young men, the Touchdown 
Club is extremely excited to be a part of building the next generation 
of Aztec Football!!! 
 
The 2025 season is quickly approaching, and the Touchdown Club 
has many opportunities to get involved and support the entire 
program. The Freshman, Junior Varsity and Varsity teams will all 
directly benefit from your support, as your donations will assist with 
things like football camp, pre-game meals, equipment for players 
and coaches, year-end banquets and awards and gifts. 
 
The Touchdown Club is excited to offer you the opportunity to help 
your community and local team with, scoreboard signage, on field 
banners, game-day program ads and in-game mentions by the 
announcer, to name a few. 
 
Please consider supporting our student athletes by completing the 
attached form and donating today. The Coaches, Players and 
Touchdown Club thank you in advance for your generosity!!! 
 
 
Kristina Richey 
President, CdS Touchdown Club 
cdstouchdownclub@gmail.com 
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